
Hello, 

 

 I have been an Oregonian all of my life, I love this state and all of its people and places. We as 

Oregonians enjoy a quality of life that is envied around the World.  

  That being said, we all have a responsibility to protect the weakest and most vulnerable people 

in our communities. We need to remember that life is always worth living; in the good times and 

the bad times.  

 

Life is a precious gift from birth to natural death!  

 

So, I request that our Oregon legislators think long and hard before they decide to play God with 

the people of our state blessed enough to call themselves “ Senior Citizens”.  

 

Thank you, 

 

J. L. Marion county Oregon  
 


